
Jones, William V., EMNRD 

From: Jones, William V., EMNRD 
Sent: Monday, June 06, 2011 8:13 PM 
To: Robin Terrell 
Cc: Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD; Phillips, Dorothy, EMNRD; Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD; Gray, 

Darold, EMNRD; Dade, Randy, EMNRD 
Subject: Rule 5.9 issue for Mewbourne 

http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/OCDPermitting/Report/Stats/lnactiveWellFinancialAssuranceReport.aspx70perato 
r=14744 

Robin, would you please forward this email to your appropriate regulatory or bonding person - looks like one bond is 
needed for Mewbourne before we can release any disposal permits. Mewbourne does have one pending in Case 14606 
- which I will be working on this week. 

Bond showing as required for: 
Tweedy 9 SWD #1 
30-015-28763 

Thank You, 

William V Jones. P.E. 
Engineering, Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive, Santa Fe, NM 87505 
Tel 505.476.3448 - Fax 505.476.3462 
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